
 

  
 
 

 
 
July 22, 2010 
 
The Office of Academic Affairs 
The Ohio State University 
 
RE: Semester Conversion: Program Proposals 
 
Dear Provost Alutto, 
 
The Department of Greek and Latin proposes its existing programs for approval for semester 
conversion (see the attached course proposals): 
 

a. Undergraduate BA degree programs 
• Classics Major, with the following concentrations 

i. Classical Humanities 
ii. Classical Greek 

iii. Latin 
iv. Greek and Latin 

• Ancient History and Classics Major 
• Modern Greek Major 

b. Undergraduate Minors 
• Classics Minor 

• Classical Greek Minor 

• Latin Minor 
• Modern Greek Minor 

c. M.A. and Ph.D . in Greek and Latin, with the following specializations 
• M.A. in Modern Greek 

• M.A. in Ancient Greek 
• M.A. in Latin Studies 

• Ph.D. in Modern Greek 

• Ph.D. in Ancient Greek 
• Ph.D. in Latin Studies 

 
d. Graduate Interdisciplinary Specialization in Ancient Mediterranean Religions. 

(NOTE: Presently, the Department has decided to restrict admission of graduate students to the 
Ph.D. program and offer only a voluntary [terminal] M. A., and to rename its Ph.D. offerings as 
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These proposals are pending.)
 
All these programs are continued from the quarter to the semester calendar.
 
Our departmental program review is a regular task of the Directors of Undergraduate and 
Graduate Studies and their committees who propose major changes to the department for a 
common decision; we also reviewed our programs more formally in response to the 
review. The regular course review is primarily a task of the chair who uses data provided by 
enrollments statistics, SEIs and discursive student 
assisted by the Teaching Evaluation Committee); if
the department through the Undergraduate and Graduate Studies Committees.
 
I propose all the above mentioned programs for approval.
 
Yours sincerely

 
Fritz Graf, Distinguished University Professor, Chair
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I propose all the above mentioned programs for approval.

Yours sincerely 

Fritz Graf, Distinguished University Professor, Chair

 

• Ph.D. in Modern Greek

• Ph.D. in Classics, with the following spe
o 
o 

These proposals are pending.) 

All these programs are continued from the quarter to the semester calendar.

Our departmental program review is a regular task of the Directors of Undergraduate and 
Graduate Studies and their committees who propose major changes to the department for a 
common decision; we also reviewed our programs more formally in response to the 
review. The regular course review is primarily a task of the chair who uses data provided by 
enrollments statistics, SEIs and discursive student 
assisted by the Teaching Evaluation Committee); if
the department through the Undergraduate and Graduate Studies Committees.

I propose all the above mentioned programs for approval.

Fritz Graf, Distinguished University Professor, Chair

Ph.D. in Modern Greek

Ph.D. in Classics, with the following spe
 Late antique and medieval Latin studies
 Late antique and Byzantine Greek studies.

All these programs are continued from the quarter to the semester calendar.

Our departmental program review is a regular task of the Directors of Undergraduate and 
Graduate Studies and their committees who propose major changes to the department for a 
common decision; we also reviewed our programs more formally in response to the 
review. The regular course review is primarily a task of the chair who uses data provided by 
enrollments statistics, SEIs and discursive student 
assisted by the Teaching Evaluation Committee); if
the department through the Undergraduate and Graduate Studies Committees.

I propose all the above mentioned programs for approval.

 

Fritz Graf, Distinguished University Professor, Chair

Ph.D. in Modern Greek 

Ph.D. in Classics, with the following spe
Late antique and medieval Latin studies
Late antique and Byzantine Greek studies.

All these programs are continued from the quarter to the semester calendar.

Our departmental program review is a regular task of the Directors of Undergraduate and 
Graduate Studies and their committees who propose major changes to the department for a 
common decision; we also reviewed our programs more formally in response to the 
review. The regular course review is primarily a task of the chair who uses data provided by 
enrollments statistics, SEIs and discursive student feedback, and classroom visits 
assisted by the Teaching Evaluation Committee); if changes seem necessary, they are proposed to 
the department through the Undergraduate and Graduate Studies Committees.

I propose all the above mentioned programs for approval.

Fritz Graf, Distinguished University Professor, Chair 

Ph.D. in Classics, with the following specializations:
Late antique and medieval Latin studies
Late antique and Byzantine Greek studies.

All these programs are continued from the quarter to the semester calendar.

Our departmental program review is a regular task of the Directors of Undergraduate and 
Graduate Studies and their committees who propose major changes to the department for a 
common decision; we also reviewed our programs more formally in response to the 
review. The regular course review is primarily a task of the chair who uses data provided by 

feedback, and classroom visits 
changes seem necessary, they are proposed to 

the department through the Undergraduate and Graduate Studies Committees.

I propose all the above mentioned programs for approval. 
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